CDC Annual Meeting Bike/Run/Walk

June 21, 2018 Goshen, Indiana

Name		
Event		

Donors: I will be participating in the Central District Conference Bike/Run/Walk. All of the proceeds from this event go towards the CDC Leadership Development Fund. You can choose to sponsor me with a pledge per mile or with a total amount. Thank you for your Support!

Name	Address	Phone Number	Pledge per mile	Flat Pledge	Total
1.					
2.					
3.					
4.					
5.					
6.					
7.					
8.					
9.					
10.					
11.					
12.					
13.					
14.					
15.					
16.					

Walkers and Runners: Walkers will sign in and receive maps and information at College Mennonite on June 21. We will have a registration table in the lobby of CMC outside the fellowship hall. Registration is \$20/individual and \$50/family. T-shirts will be provided for those who raise \$100. Extra shirts are available for \$10 each. You may turn in your pledge forms and pick up your t-shirt. All of the funds raised will go into the CDC Leadership Development Fund. The official start time is 1:00 p.m., but you may start later if you wish. The registration table will be open until 3:00 p.m. Your route begins at College Mennonite Church and heads west to the Goshen Dam and Millrace Trail. The trail has mile markers. Snacks will greet you back at CMC until 5 pm.

Bikers: Maps and registration will take place College Mennonite at the registration table in the lobby outside the fellowship hall. T-shirts will be provided for those who raise \$100. Extra shirts are available for \$10 each. Minimum registration is \$20/individual and \$50/family. All proceeds go into the CDC Leadership Development Fund. The bike route will follow the Pumpkinvine Trail. You will go north on the Maple City Greenway from the church and meet up with the Pumpkinvine trail at Abshire Park. This is a down and back route, so you can make it as short or as long as you wish. Please plan to carry a bottle of water with you. We will provide drinks and snacks when you return to CMC.

***All donations and pledges need to be turned in by June 21 when you register for your event. If you do not wish to collect pledges, you may add your bike/run/bike registration/donation to your conference registration.